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District 14 D- Details 
       A Message from District Governor  Deb Keeports   

 Hello Lions and Leos! 

As they say in Australia…..G’day Mates! How are you go-
ing? I just arrived back from the International Convention 
in Australia. What a great time! Lots to see and do, lots to 
learn and plenty of Lions to meet from across the globe. 
I’ll share some pictures at a later time. It was winter while 
I was there, glad I missed a lot of the heat wave back 
here. 

I am honored to be serving as YOUR District Governor for 
the Lions Year 2024-2025.  

International President Fabricio’s theme this year is 
“Make Your Mark.” I have attached a copy of my pin in 
this report. As I visit the clubs, I will explain the signifi-
cance of the red lion which is featured in my pin. 

One of the goals that International President Fabricio Oliveira has for the District 
Governors is to pick 2 of our global causes to focus on. I have chosen to focus on 
Vision and Hunger.  

Membership: Mission 1.5. You’ve been hearing about the campaign from Lions 
International. For our District, the goal is for us to start 2 new clubs, add 93 new 
members and reduce the percentage of dropped members by 10%.  

Service: The District Goal is to have at least 77% of the clubs reporting service.  

Leadership: We held Club Officer Training and Zone Chair Training in June. We will 
be looking to have training so that we have Certified Guiding Lions for the new clubs 
we want to start.  

Thanks to those Lions who went “Over the Edge” for VisionCorps!!!! It was a record 
for the event with over $203,000 raised! 

I want to say Thank You to Immediate Past District Governor Mike for a great year! I 
know he threw his heart and soul into his year.  

As always, THANK YOU to each and every Lion and Leo in 
District 14-D for your service! We couldn’t do it without you.  

 

District Governor,  Deb Keeports 
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Message from the 1st Vice District Governor Steve Lowe 

    Hello Lions!  

 

By the time you are reading this, our new DG - 
Deb Keeports - will have returned from the Inter-
national Convention and be ready to hit the 
ground running.  

This new Lionistic year is starting with a lot of 
promise. I hope that we can continue with the pos-
itive direction that the district has been headed 
this past year. I know that DG Deb will bring in 
some fresh, new ideas to help invigorate things on 
the District as well as the Club level.  

If you haven't had a chance to visit the Lions 
Clubs International website to read about our new 
International President, please take a minute to do so. It always helps 
to get to know a little about our International leaders,  because you 
never know when you will get the chance to meet them and have a 
conversation.  

I look forward to seeing a lot of our members as I do work around the 
district not only as our 1st Vice District Governor, but also as our Dis-
trict Global Membership Team chair. I can't wait to be mentored into the 
position by IPDG Mike Schaeffer.  

If I see you out and about, please take a minute to come chat about 
your ideas for our membership and growth. The old adage “it takes a 
village”  applies to more than just raising children. Growing our District 
is done by more than just the DG or our District Leadership Team. We 
all have a part to play! 

 Let’s all have an amazing year!! 

In Lionism, 

1st Vice District Governor  

Steve Lowe 
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Message from the 2nd Vice District Governor Craig Merkey  

  

 

Hello Lions,  

Thank you for allowing me to serve this year as your Second Vice-District 
Governor.  It is an honor to serve in this role after being a Lion for 29 years.   

I joined the Baron Stiegel Lions in January of 1995 after learning about Lions 
International Youth Camp a few years prior when they stayed the 2 weeks at 
Refreshing Mountain Camp.  I was selected as the American representative 
in the camp in 1992 and the year after was selected as a counselor.  What a 
great experience and introduction into Lions and all it has to offer in serving 
our communities and abroad.  I met so many Lions that served on Cabinet 
after they were District Governors or leading up to be District Governors.  All 
those Past District Governors that encouraged me to join this great service 
organization, Thank you.  Many of them have passed away, but the things 
they taught through my time working with the International Youth Camp and 
later the Youth Camp and Lions Youth Leadership Seminars has kept me 
active in Lions.  In 2008, several 6th grade students were interested in com-
munity service and together we started the Ephrata Middle School Leo Club, 
now including the Intermediate School.  The Leo Club does not fundraise, but 
rather looks for those little things we can do in the community to serve others by collecting hats, gloves, and 
scarves for the Neighborhood Santa Program in Ephrata, by making cards for our local nursing homes, stockings 
for soldiers, and Valentine’s Day Cards for Blue Ridge Cable’s program.  I have served several terms as President, 
Secretary and currently serve as our club’s Treasurer.  Previously serving as Region 3B Chairperson, I had the ex-
perience learning about our other local clubs and the great ways they serve our community.  I look forward to get-
ting to know more about the other clubs in our district and seeing how you are serving the needs in your communi-
ty.  

A little about me personally, I am married to Samantha (for 25 years), who supports my time serving in Lions and 
who also helps communicate with the Leo Members and collects all the paperwork from the Leos as she is a 
5th Grade Teacher at Ephrata Intermediate School.  I work at Penn State Harrisburg as the Associate Director of 
Recreation & Aquatics.  I have overseen the Aquatics Center for 13 years and Recreation for 7 years.  We have two 
children, both adults now, really, I am not that old, both were Leo members and Tori transitioned from Leo to Lion 
and is a member of the Baron Steigel Lions Club.  Tori is a Senior at Penn State University, majoring in Manage-
ment and German.  John attended Lancaster County CTC for Precision Machining and currently works full-time for 
Dentech as a millwright/installer.  We love to go camping and learn about the local communities while we are camp-
ing.  We just upgraded to a camper from our pop-up we had for more than 15 years and certainly an upgrade from 
our previous tents.  In my spare time, I love to work on old Toyota Land Cruisers, and am finishing up a restoration 
on my 1978.  I service and maintain all our vehicles in the garage I designed and built several years ago.  I enjoy 
keeping a small apple orchard for making apple cider and a small garden to enjoy fresh vegetables during the sum-
mer and canning/freezing the excess.  

In serving as your 2nd Vice-District Governor, I am excited to assist our District Governor and 1st Vice-District Gov-
ernor this year.  As I wrote this introduction, I reflected on how important mentors can be in building success in 
members like me, take time in your clubs to make sure we are including those new members in our projects and 
encouraging them to be involved…otherwise we may not have people serving our district in these club/district posi-
tions. 

  

Craig Merkey 

2nd Vice-District Governor 
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NEW MEMBERS 

           New Member                 Club         Sponsor    

 . 
            Jennifer Teale                      Lititz Lions Club                                       Meghan Clair 

           Abigail Lerch                        Millersville Lions Club                              William Benton 

           Bruce Nusbaum                   Millersville Lions Club                              Bishnu Dahal 

           Candice Nusbaum               Millersville Lions Club                              Bishnu Dahal 

           Connie Buchanan                Mt Joy Lions Club                                    Carl Spellman 

           Laura Donfrio                       Mt Joy Lions Club                                   Jan Chavez 

           Dennis Scritchfield               New Holland Lions Club                         James Mayfield 

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  PLEASE FORWARD YOUR ARTICLES BY    
THE 25TH OF EACH MONTH. LET OTHER CLUBS KNOW WHAT YOUR CLUB IS 
UP TOO!  SHARE YOUR PHOTOS!  E-MAIL TO ME AT :  

anitagordonpalmer@gmail.com   Thank you! Lion Anita Gordon-Palmer   

                                                                     Memoriam  

              Robert Holmes                             Garden Spot Lions Club 
                                 John Graeter Jr                             Lancaster Lions Club 
                                 Esther Weinman                            Mountville Lions Club                     
  

 Disclaimer: Because of the recent launch of the new Lions Portal, there may be names that are missing at this time. 
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PDG Abe Schrom Memorial Key Member Picnic 

Thursday, August 22, 2024 6:30 pm 

West Earl Community Park 

 189 S State St 

Leola, PA 17540 

Cost $23.00 

For those who have never been to the Key Member Picnic, now is the 
time to experience the joy of cooking your own steak                              

on a charcoal grill, adding a delicious baked potato, salad and desert. 

Bring your own silverware 

 All Lions and guests are invited to attend.                                                  
Why not make it a club meeting night and have a brief business meeting 

afterwards. Wear your club shirts. 

 Good food, fellowship and fun.  What more could you ask  

 

Club or individual name__________________________________ 

Number attending_______ X $23.00=________________________ 

Please respond by August 15, 2024 

Mail response to PDG Gene Hilton 

566 W Market St 

Marietta, PA 17547 

Questions call me 717-314-9075 

genehilton1@gmail.com 
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Lions all, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors at Beacon Lodge, we want to make sure all Lions 
of PA are aware that your Camp is up and running for the 2024 season! We currently 
have over 100 Campers registered and more registrations coming in every day. 

Each camp session currently has seven counselors who will take good care of the 
campers. Our new Unit Director Dan Koons is doing an excellent job of keeping 
everything in order. 

We are fully prepared for PA Lions Appreciation Day and hope to have a large 
turnout of Lions in attendance. Please be sure to get your reservations in by June 30th. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to any of the Board of Directors or Beacon 
Lodge directly. 

We look forward to seeing you at PLAD on July 21st! 

In Service, 

Beacon Lodge Board of Directors 
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100% “500” Club Donations 

18 to go! 

 

Has YOUR club 
Sponsored? 

We want the clubs of our 
District to set the pace and have 
100% donations to the Beacon lodge 
“500” Club. 

Each Lion in your club is asked 
to donate $5.00. 

Make your checks out to Beacon 
Lodge 500 Club and send them to: 

PDG Bill Grager 
175 Old Post Lane 
Strasburg, PA 17579 

Submit your $5.00 per member as soon as possible. 

100% 

80% 

50% 

40% 

30% 

20% 

10% 

0% 

70% 

60% 

90% 

 

   As of June 28  
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Elizabethtown Military Banners 

The Elizabethtown Lions Club has been working on bringing Military Banners to the 
Elizabethtown Area since before the COVID pandemic.  In 2023 the project went into full 
swing working with the Elizabethtown Brough, Mount Joy Township, West Donegal Township, 
members of the Rotary Club, and members of the community.  The project became a reality. 

We believe it is our civic duty to give back to not only the community but to our country.  For 
those of us who served in the military, which is one way to give back.  Phil Clark, a past 
Elizabethtown Brough Council Member authored a book titled “All gave some, Some gave all.”  
It highlights military veterans from the Elizabethtown Area, two of which are Medal of Honor 
Recipients.  It is amazing that this small community has two Medal of Honor Recipients.  
Several folks asked if you have to be an Elizabethtown resident or have been born and raised 
here to secure a banner.  We are honoring any military veteran, no matter where they live or 
where they were born.   

The community response has been outstanding.  We currently have 240 banners installed with 
90 more banners to be installed as time and weather permits which will complete the project.  
We have two sub-commitments in place.  One is our Pole Cat Committee, made up of members 
of the community and the Lions Club.  There focus is to identify utility poles that are acceptable 
for a banner.  The second sub-committee installs the banners.  This committee is made up of 
members of the Rotary Club and the Lions Club.   A huge thank you to Glen Bootay, the owner 
of Waste Hauler Support Systems and a member of the Rotary Club for the equipment he 
provides and their work in installing the banners.  He has worked tirelessly to perfect the 
hanging of the banners to the point it only takes approximately fifteen minutes to install one 
banner. 

The banners are 29” wide and 60” long.  The banners are placed on utility poles on major routes 
into and out of Elizabethtown.  The banner is a high-quality canvas type material.  Below is an 
example of a banner. 
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CHRISTIANA LIONS CHICKEN BARBEQUE 

FUND RAISER 

BY RANDY YODER 

WHEN:  July 20TH   

FROM 9:30 to 12 or TILL GONE 

 

WHERE: LIONS CLUB COMMUNITY BUILDING 

325 N BRIDGE ST CHRISTIANA 

 
 

COST: $9 FOR A 
THIGH AND LEG, 

CHIPS, DRINK AND  

A WOOPIE PIE  
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Community Blood Drive 
Sponsored by the 

Conoy Lions Club 
 

Friday, August 2 &  
Friday, December 13 
11:30 am – 4:00 pm 

 
Bainbridge Fire Company 

Social Hall 
34 S. Second Street 

Bainbridge, PA 17502 
 
 

Please call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or visit 
RedCrossBlood.org and enter Conoy to schedule an appointment. 

 
Streamline your donation experience and save up to 15 minutes by 

visiting RedCrossBood.org/RapidPass to complete your pre-donation 
reading and health history questions on the day of your appointment. 
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Come out and support us as we collect food for our community! 
 

Anyone interested in seeing us in action to learn more about the New 
Holland Lions Club are encouraged to come see us and donate a food 
item or make a monetary donation in the lobby of Yoder’s Country 
Market!  All donations go directly to CrossNet’s Food Bank! 
 

   

Yoder’s Country Market is located at 14 S. Tower Rd. in New Holland. 
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Lions International Convention in Australia   
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New Members inducted into the New Holland Lions Club by District Governor Mike 
Schaeffer on June 11, 2024.  From left to right:  Lions Denise Wolff, Richard Wolff and 
Dennis Scritchfield.  The club welcomes them to our membership!! 

Newww Members orientation . Welcome to the New Holland Lions! 

ROAR ROAR 
LIONS!!! 


